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Happily, I report that we are getting much closer to achieving our goal of $40,000.  We 
currently have $36,150 donated to date from clubs and individuals.  This represents a 
$6,000 increase for the month of April, great job.   We need just $3850 in 2 months to 
achieve our goal.  Thank you to all that have helped put us in this great position.   Special 
thanks to District Governor Beth James and District O for having total donations of $13,395.  
Beth told me in January her entire leadership team is promoting CARE on visitations and 
newsletters.  

With six weeks remaining I encourage everyone to promote $25.00 per member donation in 
your clubs.  That was suggested a month ago and it helped secure $6,000 in donations 
during April.   Another $6,000 month will put MD 19 over our goal.   We can do it.  

Remember to promote the Gordon F. Smith Fellowships.  Currently we have 42 clubs that 
have donated the minimum of $500.00.  To receive a GFS Fellowship the club/member 
must donate $500.00 in the same fiscal year and it’s their responsibility to request A GFS 
Fellowship from MD 19 by 6/30/25.       

Encourage District Governors, 1st and 2nd VDGs and CARE Chairs to promote to all clubs in 
the district.   In real estate the key to success is location, location, location.   To achieve our 
goal we need to promote, promote, promote.  The year is not over until 6/30. 

REMEMBER THIS IS A MD19 PROJECT, WE ALL SHOULD SUPPORT. 

Please note that the COG will be voting on a new project for the next 2 years at the 
COG meeting. 

  

Thank you 

Bob Yeoman 

MD 19 CARE Chair  


